
Minutes of Graduation party meeting April 21/67 at the Richmond Rendezvous 

The following Officers were appointed
 
Training Officer and Lt Cmdr R.H Dodd 
Admissions Officer and Lt. W Braeuer 
Auditor and Lt. W. Boehm
Fleet Surgeon and Lt. Dr. J R Murray
Program Officer and Lt.  M.W Smith 
Public Relations and Lt. A O Merry
Safety Officer and Lt. D P McBean 

and P/Cmdr. A Curran 
Supply Officer and Lt. D J Delves. 

New members present were sworn in District Commander Gavin Thompson and given their certificates and 
cards. Merit marks were presented to the following members.

P/Cmdr. A Curran Lt Cmdr W. Couch
Lt Cmdr. R. Dodd Lt. A McNeill 
Cmdr. Durant Lt. Eric Norton 
Lt. Mel Connelley Lt. Cmdr. G Seigmund

Lt. Merv Smith 
P/Cmdr. A  Watts 

Lt. Cmdr. W. Couch received a Commanders Citation for extraordinary duties. 

Past commanders A. Watts and A Curran donated a Bell and stand with H.M.C.S. Fraser crest to the Fraser 
Power Squadron 

The Elected Officers  Commander – L.B. Durant
Lt Cmdr. and Executive Officer - W.J. Couch
P/L/C and Administrative Officer – G. Seigmund
1st Lt. and Secretary - D W Gunn
1st Lt. and Treasurer -  E Norton
and the above appointed officers were sworn in.

Reverend Patrick gave Grace and a smorgasbord dinner was served. Dancing was in progress from 9:00 to 
12:00

74 People were present and a grand time was had by all.
 
Lt. Cmdr. Couch announced that the much sought after Pleasure Bent Trophy was won by Lt. Cmdr. Bob Dodd 
for a couple of monumental goofs during the 1966 season. 


